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Dear President Ellenberg:

| have attached two documents for your review and consideration:

¢ A letter submitted on behalf of North Santa Clara Resource Conservation District (NSCRCD) Director Cindy
McColl, who is resigning her position effective April 5, 2024.

¢ Aletter submitted on behalf of the NSCRCD Board of Directors, who is requesting a meeting at your earliest
convenience to establish a process for appointing a successor for the remainder of Director McColl's term.

In the interest of efficiency, Board President Susan Hare would appreciate it if your staff would reach out directly to me with your
response, potential dates, and/or any follow up questions you may have. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Stephanie Moreno, Executive Director/District Clerk
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